
	
	
	
	
	

TOUR SERVICE SUSPENSION NOTICE	
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SERVICE SUSPENDED DUE TO COVID-19 
SAFE MANAGEMENT MEASURES 

 

Dear Guests, 

 

Following the latest safe management measures regarding COVID-19, all 

tours and services operated by Big Bus Singapore and Singapore DUCKtours 

will be suspended from 16 May to 13 June 2021. 

We sincerely apologise for any disruption this may cause to your plans. The 

safety of our Guests and Employees remains our number one priority, and we 

stand united with the rest of Singapore to prevent the spread of COVID-19. 

Please call our helpline +65 6338 6877 if you require further clarifications.  

You can also reach us via Whatsapp +65 9321 7400 or email 

sales@ducktours.com.sg.  

 

Warm Regards, 

Your Big Bus Singapore & Singapore DUCKtours Team 

 

 

 


